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I am against this bill for A number of already  proven reasons. These changes would 
raise costs, reduce access, and put small, local producers at risk—hurting both 
patients and the local economy. We've already seen what happens when local 
manufacturing disappears: product quality drops, prices go up, and community trust 
erodes. Why are we doing the same to cannabis We already follow strict cleanliness, 
documentation, and quality standards. Every added layer—SKU testing, digital 
tracking systems, compliance hours—makes small farms like ours spend more to stay 
afloat. These costs hurt patients and threaten the survival of craft producers.


